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On Sept. 14,2021 the Waldron Village Council held its regular monthly meeting in the Wright-
Waldron Municipal Building. President Russell Platt called the meeting to order and all stood to 
recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was taken with Darcie Salmon absent and all others 
present. 
 
Additions and Approval of the Agenda: Shawn Barnhart wanted drains and sidewalks added to 
new business. Bill Hall made a motion to approve the agenda as amended. Karen McNett 
supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
 
Approval of the August 10, 2021 Minutes: Bill Hall made a motion to approve the August 
minutes. Kathleen Worsley supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
 
Public Comment: Brent Leininger was present and informed council of things happening on the 
county level. 
 
Reports to Council:  
Fire Board: Dennis McNett said that Waldron no longer has extra help for the ambulance as 
there is a shortage of help at the Hudson ambulance service also. 
 
Maintenance: Dennis McNett said he had spoken to Randy and he told Dennis that whenpeople 
have their water shut off and decides to pay it after shut off he has to stop whatever he’s doing 
to turn it back on and if he’s at the lagoons with the tractor or lawn mower it takes time to go 
back and forth. Bill Hall made a motion to have the cut off time for people to have their water 
turned back on as 12:00 p.m. Kathleen Worsley supported and it carried by a voice vote. 
 
Street Administrator: the fuel tank on the white dump truck is rusted and needs replaced. 
There is a possibility of getting a used one between $250.00 and $350.00 plus installation. 
 
Code Enforcement: Bill Hall said he had left a message with the lady that was interested and 
told her to be at the council meeting. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Treasurers Report: none 
 
Clerks Report: Margy Burress said she had done the Title VI Certification and the insurance 
audit was done and everything was fine. 
 
Presidents Report: none 
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Pay Bills: Bettie Salmon made a motion to pay the bills. Bill Hall supported and it carried by a 
voice vote. 
 
Old Business: Program for water & sewer dept. Karen McNett said she hadn’t talked to the 
billing clerk. 
 
New Business: 
Chris Douglas said she needed to order more lids because some of the ones are metal and 
needs to be plastic. 
Shawn Barnhart said that maintenance needed to make sure the drains are cleaned before we 
start getting a lot of rain. 
Shawn also said that he was checking on some sidewalks that need replaced. 
 
Public Comment: none 
 
Bettie Salmon made a motion to adjourn until October 12, 2021. Bill Hall supported and it 
carried by a voice vote. Meeting adjourned @ 7:45 p.m. 
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